Jay Rush

This regulation is overkill. We can't legislate to the least common denominator and want to keep
and grow solid businesses in NM. The reality is that businesses can't perform basic duties to their
constituents with workers only required to work 15 minutes out of every hour. When extrapolated
out to an 8-hour work week, the employee would only be working 2 hours while being paid for 8
hours. Please do the right thing and bring this regulation into a proper scope that works for the
employee and employer both. Thank you for your consideration.



